
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd June 2020 

 

 

We are pleased so many children are returning to school.  We are almost up to the maximum number of children we 

can safely take at this time.  If you would like your child to return to school in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

or need a place for children in Years 2 to 5 as a key worker, please call school and we will place your child on the 

waiting list. 

 

If you currently have a place and your child does not attend every day we may remove the place to give to someone 

else. 

 

Reminders 

 

Lunch money up to July is £5 per week for all those who pay for dinners.  This must be paid on a Monday. 

 

Currently social distancing is still expected and the rules still apply.  Please ensure you and your children follow these 

out of school as not doing so puts everyone at risk and may result in us withdrawing your child’s place at school.  We 

appreciate your support with this. 

 

Nursery 

 

If you have a child due to start nursery in September please contact Miss Harvey to discuss this and arrange a visit.  

This will follow social distancing rules and will be different from our normal visits but it will give you a chance to 

meet the staff and ask any questions. 

 

Reports 

 

We will be sending reports home to all the children currently in school on Thursday 2nd July.  If your child is not in 

school and you pick up a food hamper, we will give it to you then. 

 

For anyone not currently in school or collecting a hamper, you can collect the report on Friday 3rd July between 9.30 

am and 2.30 pm.  Please come to the main office.  Once you have read your child’s report, you can contact school to  

arrange a call to discuss it with the teacher if you would like. 

 

Super Stars 

 

Reception  :  Raheim  Orlaith  Antonia 

Year 1   :  Sofia  Victoria  Gohar 

Year 2   :  Pebbles 

Year 3   :  Eve 

Year 4   :  Daria 

Year 5   :  J’Shawn 

Year 6   :  Amina  Missia  Chloe  Jordan  Isaac 


